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Citizens and Legislators Join in Support of Redistricting Reform 

Measure Based on Iowa’s Non-Partisan Process 

Madison, WI--Today members of the Make Our Votes Count Committee and sponsors 
of the redistricting reform legislation, including Senator Fred Risser and Representatives  
Brett Hulsey and Mark Pocan, introduced this measure. The reform bill would have the 
district lines drawn by a non-partisan body and voted up or down by the state 
Legislature. 

“We need to update a process that is largely done behind closed doors and at great 
expense to taxpayers,” University of Wisconsin political science professor and Make 
Our Votes Count advisory member David Canon said. “It is time we open up how 
redistricting is done in Wisconsin and this bill does just that.” 

Former Republican Assemblyman David Martin echoed Canon’s sentiment ”Look no 
further than our neighbors in Iowa.  An independent, non-partisan commission works 
and has proven effective over time.” 

As current law dictates, members of the State Assembly and Senate establish 
committees to draw lines for Legislative and Congressional districts. Under the 
Redistricting Reform Act, two nonpartisan agencies would be given the authority to draw 
district lines in an attempt to depoliticize a historically partisan process. 
 
”Redistricting has been a closed door game for too long,” Hulsey said. “The 
Redistricting Reform Act is an important step in making the process open to public 
comment, review and accountability.” 

Rep. Mark Pocan agreed. "Now more than ever we need to show that the legislature 
can work in a non-partisan way to do the right thing," said Pocan. "It's important to take 
politics out of the redistricting process and allow for an independent board to draw the 
lines in a fair manner." 

 



 

Added longtime Senator Fred Risser: “The competitive legislative districts called for in 
this bill are far superior to the current practice of letting redistricting be controlled by the 
political process.” 

Co-authors of the Redistricting Reform bill include Representatives Brett Hulsey, Mark 
Pocan, Chris Sinicki, Leon Young, Kelda Roys, Janis Ringhand, Penny Bernard-
Schaber, Fred Clark, Jason Fields, Terese Berceau, Gordon Hintz, Sondy Pope-
Roberts and Senators Spencer Coggs, Fred Risser and Robert Wirch. 
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